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Club of Wellingborough Hatton

For Friends and Charity





CHAIRMAN: Dick Parsley


VICE CHAIRMAN: Nigel Cheetham
COMMITTEE: 
FOUNDATION
COUNCIL MEETING DATE: 11th April 2017
	KEY PROJECTS:

· Crocus Bulbs - completed
· Tree planting for Foundation centenary - suspended
· Individual commitment to support our Foundation - ongoing
· Band concert to raise awareness and funds – suspended to avoid clash with B&B
· Support for polio survivors - ongoing
· Bonus ball - ongoing


	

	UPDATES SINCE LAST REPORT:

· The hydrotherapy sessions for the Polio Fellowship group started on Friday 6th January and have are now complete. The assessment sessions with the lead physio have also been completed. The final report is under preparation and we will hear the outcome first hand when Mike Jackson speaks to the club in early May.  There is great interest in a further round of pool sessions.
· We have taken delivery of 36 jars of Wilkins (Tiptree) Jam for distribution to club members for a small donation to help support Polio giving. Nigel C and I will be passing amongst you in the coming weeks to this purpose.
· Foundation featured strongly at the recent RIBI conference in Manchester with the good news that there have been only 5 new cases of polio reported so far this year and the polio giving is up by over 50% on this same stage last year.

	

	RESOURCES / SUPPORT REQUIRED:



	· Individual commitment to donate to our giving to the Annual Programme Fund.

· Continued support for the weekly bonus ball.

· Please start to log your personal walking to register your 100 miles to celebrate the centenary of our Foundation.

· Joining our team in association with Community for the Waendal Walk on the 14th May to make it at least a ‘100 mile weekend’. Team sheets are in circulation – sign-up now.



DRAFT Taken at Council: 11th April 2017

Dick Parsley
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